	PART 1

(OPEN TO THE PUBLIC)
	ITEM NO.


REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR

LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL

TO THE LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL

ON THURSDAY 

24TH MARCH 2005

TITLE:  APPLICATION FOR A PROVISIONAL GRANT OF A PUBLIC ENTERTAINMENT LICENCE    

RECOMMENDATIONS:THAT MEMBERS CONSIDER THE REPORT AND DECIDE UPON THE MATTER   

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: GRANT OF A PROVISIONAL PUBLIC ENTERTANMENT LICENCE   

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:  APPLICATION FORM AND LETTER 

(Available for public inspection)

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:

N/A

SOURCE OF FUNDING: LICENCE FEE



LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:

PRINCIPAL LICENSING OFFICER

FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:
N/A

CONTACT OFFICER:


JANE NUGENT, PRINCIPAL LICENSING OFFICER

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S)        N/A

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES

N/A

DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)


APPLICATION FOR A PROVISIONAL PUBLIC ENTERTAINMENT LICENCE
Applicant


Premises


Hours
Jason Mark Shay

The Cocoa Rooms

From 11.00am to 4.00am







1 – 6 Chapel Street

(the following day)





Salford



Monday to Saturday









From 12 noon to 12.30am









(the following morning)









Sunday

An application has been received from the above-named premises for the provisional grant of a public entertainment licence.

The premises is situated next to Victoria Bus Station on Chapel Street, and at the moment stand derelict.

Consultation is taking place with all relevant bodies, and the provisional licence will not be released until satisfactory reports are received.

A copy of a letter from the acting solicitors for the premises, has been attached to the report for Members information.

Members are asked to consider the matter and grant the application. 

